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From: Gisela Wilson
To: Body-Worn Camera Feasibility Review Committee
Subject: Brief Comment re: Body Cam Policy
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 3:34:11 PM


December 3, 2020


Dear Members of the BODY-WORN CAMERA FEASIBILITY REVIEW COMMITTEE,


I am writing today to briefly indicate my stance on body worn cameras. Unfortunately, I 
have a priorly scheduled meeting this evening.


I am against Madison incorporating Body Cams into MPD usage at this time. Although 
many hoped body cams would offer a measure of police accountability, in practise, four 
factors work against this aim. 


First, body camera footage is selective in its perspective. This means officers might be able 
to justify their behavior based on a perspective that includes only the victim or suspect’s 
response and, importantly, not the stimuli or behavior that elicited that response.


Second, police have qualified immunity both in the courts and in the commonly held views 
of a majority white public. Until there are adequate legal measures to hold police (and 
society) accountable, camera footage is waste of time and money. Many judges don’t even 
look at body camera footage until later stages of a trial. Suspects also may be more likely to 
plead out if told there is film without knowing what that film might show. Innocent suspects 
pleading out has already been shown to be an issue due to the comparatively high bail 
amounts set when the suspect is Black.


Third, likely due to the fact that body camera footage is from the officer’s perspective, data 
examining the results of body cameras already in use show that body cam use actually has 
resulted in an increase in arrests for petty crime, not an increase in police accountability 
that was their aim. This end result will exacerbate, rather than mitigate, racial disparities in 
our criminal justice system.


Fourth, I have read about numerous examples when officers simply turned the camera off.


Sincerely,


Gisela Wilson, PhD
1244 Morrison Court
Madison, WI 53703
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From: citygovernment
To: Body-Worn Camera Feasibility Review Committee
Subject: New York City Monitor web site and Report
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 6:56:17 PM


Here is the New York City Monitor web site.
http://nypdmonitor.org


This is the Monitors 11/30 report.
http://nypdmonitor.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/12th-Report.pdf


Enjoy
Michael S
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Subject: Please decline body worn cameras: Documentation is not Justice
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Dear Committee,
I am writing to request that you choose to recommend that the city of Madison not adopt the usage of body worn
cameras among law enforcement. In addition to adding a needless additional city expense on a tremendously
strained budget during an unprecedented time of income loss and housing insecurity, I do not believe that this
investment would create greater safety for residents or accountability to the community in cases of excessive force.
Specifically, I do not believe that we can "policy" our way out of the flaws that body warn cameras have created in
other cities, such as increased low-level charges for people of color, and a lack of national and state justice statutes
on consequences for police brutality. We have seen too many times a video of brutality and no consequences for
those that did the harm. Documentation is not justice. If someone needs to be filmed while doing their job in order to
ensure they will perform their duties without harming those they are intended
 to prote
 ct, that individual absolutely does not belong in that job, period. Body-worn-cameras are not a protective practice
for the public. I also have concerns about the potential of increasing the lack of safety a person who has just
experienced a crime may already be experiencing, and filming them could make them feel even more vulnerable and
add an additional layer of trauma to their experience. Please choose not to add body worn cameras to MPD, and shift
any good intentions and understandable desires for transparency and accountability of law enforcement to state and
local legislative paths.
Thank you,
Amy Owen
3129 Buena Vista Street
Madison, WI 53704
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